
From: Don Brown  
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 5:41 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Timing  
 
These changes are being presented during a world wide pandemic. I asked every resident on Mayne I 
came in contact with recently and no one knew much about the document. Part time residents have not 
been on their properties for sometime due to travel restrictions. If your not on social media you would 
have no way of knowing about any of this. And it appears to be going full steam ahead almost trying to 
take advantage of the discord we are all going through.  
Things need changing. Has the Island Trust lost touch with the people who live and work on the islands. 
Every island is unique and painting the whole area with one brush is wrong. Maybe the Trust is out of 
date and needs to be abolished. I will be writing my MLA and posing these concerns.  
Don Brown  
Maybe Island  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


